
St. Anthony Home and School 

Tuesday September 11, 2018 

 

 

 

Opening Prayer- Katie Fitzgerald 

 

Welcome and Introductions- Katie Fitzgerald 

 

Approval of May 8, 2018 Minutes- approved by Shannon McDonald and second Maria Zenti 

Treasurer’s Report- Danelle Flaherty. 

 Balance of 15, 940.02 

Administrative Report- Jennifer Raes 

 -New Paint in the school 

 -PE and music for Spanish/English classes combined 

 -Teachers collaborating on mini school night presentations for unity between Spanish and 

English classes 

 -Carline- urged not to park on the street!  Please proceed with carline procedures in handbook  

 -Substitutes- refer subs to Ms. Raes.  Rates are $110/day 

 -Library- no librarian yet.  We are looking for volunteers for a few hours a week. 

 -Picture Day- September 27th 

 -Shorts- may be worn through October and again starting March 1st.  

Teacher Report- none 

 

 

Old Business- 

- Back to school Lunch was a success.  

- The teachers received new Sticks nameplates by a generous donation.  

  -Teachers will receive a card and cupcake from Scratch for their birthday.   

 

New Business- 

 -Home Room parent packets- Breaks down responsibilities, important dates, etc. 

-Updated bylaws-motion passed 

-Budget for 2018-2019 approved by Terrie O’Donnell and Heather Johnson 

-Spirit Wear- Lisa Darnell will be assisting with our Spirit Wear items from Image Solutions.  We 

are looking into new styles and colors to better fit our students. 

-Halloween Party will be Friday October 19th 6:30pm-8pm.  Planning meeting scheduled for 

September 26th at 7pm. 

 -Photo booth and DJ are secured 

-Fall Fundraiser this year will be with Double Good Popcorn.  St. Anthony’s will receive 50% of 

profits.  It will run in October for two weeks with delivery in November.  

-Santa’s workshop has a new vendor, The Knotty Nail.  The workshop will take place November 

15th and 16th 8:30am-1:30pm in the lower church.  This year’s craft will be a wooden ornament. 

 

Closing prayer and Adjournment- Katie Fitzgerald 

 

Our next meeting will be Tuesday November 13, 2018 at 7pm in the school cafeteria.   

 


